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Kirk and Tony,
 
The following note was received by Parks today. Please share this with Shamus (Parks Maintenance
 Extra Help).
 
Kudos to Shamus!
 
Lynn
 

 
Administrative Assistant III
Shoreline Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services
(206) 801-2602
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Shoreline Parks
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline WA 98133-4905

Att: Lynn Gabrieli

While walking the Paramount Park circuit on Wednesday
morning, the window in the front driver’s side of my car was
smashed and my purse stolen. During the wait for the
police, a park employee, Shamus Judge, was so helpful . He

. began sweeping up the glass in the parking lot; he obtained a
whisk broom to sweep up glass in the car so it could be
driven. T commend him as someone who exemplifies the
best face of Shoreline employees. I was quite distraught and
he was so calm and helpful.

A big thank you to Shamus Judge.

Janelle Woolsey




